
If you've shopped at a Home Depot store since April of 2014, we encourage you to 
monitor your account for fraudulent activity. Please be assured that 1st Gateway Credit 
Union is monitoring the situation and steps are being taken to protect our members. 
Affected members will receive notification should your card have been compromised 
and new cards will be issued. Should any suspicious activity appear we will contact you 
at the phone number we have on file to verify transactions. Please contact a member 
service representative at 563-243-4121 should you have any additional questions.


